
 

At Parkside, spellings are set on a weekly basis for Year 5 and 6. Each week children are 

taught a different spelling rule. They are then tested on the spellings they have been set, as 

well as unseen spellings to make sure the spelling rule has been learnt. Please find a list of 

strategies below that may help your child learn the spelling rules at home. 

To support your child with learning the spelling rule, here are some useful websites that 

could help: 

Topmarks Spelling 

BBC Skillswise Spelling 

Active Learn 

Spellzone 

 

 

http://www.topmarks.co.uk/search.aspx?q=spelling
http://www.bbc.co.uk/skillswise/topic-group/spelling
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0
https://www.spellzone.com/







